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WELCOME TO THE BUZZ
BEACON!

BEES BUZZ BEACON
D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4

The BEES Buzz Beacon is a short version of
our usual BEES Beacon publication. We will
still publish the full newsletter at the end of
the year, but in between we will be bringing
you the BEES Buzz! Remember to follow us
on our social media pages and join our
Remind messaging to keep up with all of
our upcoming BEES events!  Find us on
Facebook under BOCES Educators of
Eastern Suffolk, on Instagram 
@bocesbees22220, on Twitter(x)
@Bees3037 and on Threads
@BOCESBEES22220. You can join by
downloading the Remind app and
searching for the keyword(s), or just by
texting the keyword(s) to the number 81010.
Please use the keyword(s) for the groups
that apply to you (you can belong to more
than one if you would like to). 
Remind Key words
@beesblue - for Teachers, Itinerants,
Certificated Staff
@beesparas - for aides and TAs
@beessped - for all special ed. members
@beesctesce - for all CTE/SCE members
@beesitin - for all Itinerant members 

Don’t forget that the NYSED

required training must be

completed and reported to

TEACH by April 1, 2025.

Please see the link below for

a guide on how to complete

the training for free.  

CLICK HERE

TRAINING
GUIDE!

https://files.constantcontact.com/e2b163af201/455a136d-c858-4372-a271-e431a0e35602.pdf?rdr=true
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THE BEES
HELPING HIVE

This holiday season the BEES union family came together to support one another.  BEES
members in need of some holiday assistance with toys and groceries were able to complete a
confidential form online that connected them to the new "helping hive" initiative.  BEES
leadership organized a toy drive through Toys for Tots. With the help of members in our
programs, BEES retirees (who mailed in toys from around the country), and local community
businesses,  we gathered enough gifts to support over 30 BEES families and bring smiles to
more than 80 children.   We would like to say thank you to everyone who contributed gifts,
time, resources and holiday spirit to this event. It's clear that our Helping Hive is here to
stay! Wishing you all a very happy holiday and bright and joyous New Year! 
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Union Power! 

Activism! Change!
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Our BEES Buddies met for their first
training of the year this fall. Remember,
your BEES Buddies are another resource
you can use for any questions or
concerns that fall outside your regular
contractual areas. Keep an eye out for
PD opportunities provided by your BB’s!

BEES
BUDDIES

Our BEES building representatives also participated in a full day training
this fall. This terrific group of dedicated reps learned all about labor and
education laws, union rights, representation and union member benefits. 

BEES Rep Training




